
 

 

 
April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During the summer term, there will be end of Year 9 assessments for the core subjects from 
9 to 11 May 2023.  
 
Students have been given a revision timetable where they have been asked to cross out any 
days where they know it will not be possible to revise and then to input maths, English, 
Science into the remaining days. Below is a link to all the topics that each student needs to 
study and revise. I recommend that each student keeps a checklist of topics completed and 
revisited. Students will be taught revision techniques during form time when students 
return after the Easter holidays. 
 
Firefly link: https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/exams-2/y9-end-of-year-exams 
 
Your child should be revising about an hour a day, taking regular breaks and drinking lots of 
water. Getting a head start is a great way to boost confidence and motivation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ms Thomas  
Head of Year 9 
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